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Welcome back to you 
all..
We hope everyone enjoyed the holiday festivities and wish  all families a very happy new year !!!!
Please do take some time to read the newsletter which includes important reminders, dates for your 
diary
 and information about upcoming events.
You can also find updates on our Facebook page and on our Facebook page and on our website: emmergreenpreschool.org.uk
)
 (
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We need….
 (
Dates for your
 diary
PE: 
Friday 
4th May
Monday 
14th May
Monday 18
th
 June
Monday 2
nd
 July
Children will need a ch
ange of clothes for PE sessions this Term.
Show &Tell:
Tuesday 
8th May
Friday 
18th May
Wednesday 
13th June
Children
 should bring objects from home, labelled with their name.
Dates to remember
:
Thursday 
24th May
 
Legoland
Sat
urday
 9th June 
 
Bingo Night
Wednesday 
11th July
 
Sports Day 
 
(letter to follow)
Tuesday 
17th July
 
Last day
Wednesday 
18th July
 Ted
dy Bears Picnic
 
                               
(letter to follow)
Big School Club:
Friday 
8th June
This activity will help your child get ready for the school environment. Your child does not need to bring anything for this session but you may like to talk to your child about their experiences.
Term dates:
Summer half-term 28th May - 4th June
Summer holiday starts Friday 20th July
Keep updated
Keep up-to-date by checking our 
facebook
 page and website:
emmergreenpreschool.org.uk
) - Any plants or flowers to do gardening with the children.
[image: ]- Laptop or tablets for the children to use at pre-school.
Please let Wendy know if you can help.

SEPTEMBER 2018 PRIMARY SCHOOL STARTERS
EMMER GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL ONLY
PE 12th June and 6th July. This is only for children who normally attend these sessions.  Children should come to Pre-School ready for PE.
Assembly 6th June and 20th June.
Lunch at school 27th June and 13th July.
School Visits There will be “Stay & Play” visits to The Hill and Emmer Green Primary.
Parents evening at Emmer Green Primary is on 14th June at 7pm.
Parents evening at The Hill School is on 9th July at 7pm

NO PARKING
Please remember there is NO parking for parents directly outside Emmer Green Pre-School.  All spaces are already allocated.  Please park in local roads and walk whenever possible.

Fundraising News
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to everyone for all the recent fundraising efforts.  The Bags 2 School raised £184.40, and the Obstacle course raised an amazing £497, and we still have more to collect.
  
 (
board.  Please write your name down.  Its a really nice opportunity to see what your child is doing at pre-school.
)
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